
Azerion announces Executive Committee and Management Board change

Amsterdam, 25 May 2022 – Azerion today announced the appointment of Ben Davey as
chief financial officer (CFO), effective as of today. After a distinguished career of nearly 3
years as Azerion CFO and member of the Management Board, Maria del Dado Alonso
Sanchez has decided to step down from her roles, leaving the group to pursue other
opportunities. She will be available to support the transition until 31 August 2022.

The Supervisory Board will nominate Ben as a member of Azerion’s Management Board at
an extraordinary general meeting expected to be held later this year.

Azerion’s co-CEO, Atilla Aytekin said: “I am delighted to welcome Ben as our new CFO, as he
combines broad finance and capital markets experience with a deep knowledge of Azerion. I
am very grateful to Dado for her tremendous contribution to Azerion over the last few years.
She has been instrumental in preparing Azerion for our next chapter as a listed company.”

Ben is currently chief strategy officer at Azerion. He has over 29 years of professional
experience in law, investment banking, strategy and corporate venture capital with an
extensive track-record in public and private M&A, equity and debt capital market
transactions.
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Disclaimer

This communication may contain information that qualifies as inside information within the

meaning of Article 7(1) of the EU Market Abuse Regulation.

This press release may include forward looking statements. All statements other than statements of

historical facts may be forward looking statements. Words and expressions such as believes,

estimates, plans, projects, anticipates, expects, intends, may, will, should or other similar words or
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expressions are typically used to identify forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements

are subject to risks, uncertainties and other factors that are difficult to predict and that may cause

the actual results of Azerion to differ materially from future results expressed or implied by such

forward-looking statements. Any forward-looking statements reflect Azerion's current views and

assumptions based on information currently available to Azerion's management. Forward looking

statements speak only as of the date they are made, and Azerion does not assume any obligation to

update such statements, except as required by law.


